
Matthew Kirby 
 
Matthew Kirby is excited to have recently stepped into management after working 
for the company for a little over two years.  He was born and raised in Ellsworth, 
Maine, where he attended the University of Southern Maine graduating in 2010 
with a Bachelor of Music in Music Education with a Vocal Concentration.  He 
taught middle school music in Southern Maine for four years before he first 
visited the beautiful city of Savannah in April of 2014. Around the same time as 
his first visit, there was much change in the education budgetary support for his 
field, and this prompted Matthew to consider a career shift. Savannah, with its 
rich culture of art and hospitality, seemed a perfect fit for both his music and 
hospitality interests. And so he moved here that June. He is currently an active 
member at Christ Church Episcopal, where he sings in the choir weekly.	
  


